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Omaha Public Power District
444 South 16th Street Mall

Omaha Nebraska 68102-2247
402/636-2000

January 14, 1991 |
LIC 91-026R

|

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Hall Station Pl-137
Washington, DC 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. Letter from 0 PPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control Desk)

dated August 28, 1990 (LIC-90-0677)

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Revision to 1990 Integrated Leak Rate Test Report

Please find enclosed Omaha Public Power District's (OPPD's) revised Table 2, page
5-5, of the 1990 Integrated Leak Rate Test (ILRT) Report previously submitted in
Reference 2.

During OPPD's review of the ILRT procedures used during the 1990 ILRT, eleven
penetrations were identified as not having proper valve alignment. OPPD is-
providing the revised ILRT report denoting additional Types B and C penalties for
these penetrations. Please note that these Types B and C penalties do not change
the as-founa or as-left integrated leak rates.

Appropriate proceaurc changes are being made to correu the errors found in the
valve alignments. To prevent recurrence, OPPD is upgrading the ILRT procedures,

if you should have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

n.N. b
W. G.-Gates
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

WGG/sel

Enclosure

c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
W. C. Walker, NRC Project Manager
R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Resident Inspector'-
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